Governor Ivy was in Mobile Tuesday morning, August 13, 2024, to announce 25
GoMESA funded projects. We are thrilled to announce that the City of Creola was
awarded a $1 Million grant for our municipal park.

Tentative plans for the GOMESA funded project for Creola are a splash pad, tennis
court, and a pickleball court. Thank you, Governor Ivy, for investing in Creola!




